
 

                                                                                               

               

Piraeus, 04/11/2020 

 

 

Subject: Extension of submission of offers for the tender “Procurement of Green C 
Ports project for Air quality and noise monitoring sensors”. 
 
 
Please be informed that regarding the above mentioned tender, an extension for the 

submission of offers has been granted, i.e. until 12th November 2020, Thursday, 16:00 

Greek time. 

Please visit regularly PPA SA website in order to be promptly informed about the above 

mentioned tender. 

 

PROCUREMENT & INSURANCE DEP. 


